
         

Piedmont Valley Elementary will be holding Kindergarten Screenings for 

next year’s kindergartners! Your child must turn 5 by September 1, 2021 

to be eligible for the 2021-22 school year. We will only be screening 

kindergarten eligible kids at this time. 

 

When: TUESDAY, APRIL 6, 2021:  7AM-3PM 

Wednesday, April 7, 2021: 11am-6pm 

 

WHERE:   PIEDMONT VALLEY ELEMENTARY 

16159 2ND STREET 

PIEDMONT, SD 57769 

 

WHAT TO BRING: birth certificate and proof of immunizations 

 

WHO: WE ASK THAT ONLY ONE PARENT AND THE STUDENT BEING 

SCREENED ATTEND DUE TO SOCIAL DISTANCING guidelines 

 

Please call the school office at 605-787-5295 to schedule your 

appointment. You must have an appointment to be screened. 

***Face masks will be required upon entry*** 
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